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To Whom it may concern

As a resident of-, | object to the proposal to allow 65+ night flights taking off and
landing at the new runway at Dublin airport due to health, noise, pollution and climate
change concerns. To be honest I'm shocked that a new runway is being built at all at a time
when we should be discouraging people from flying!

Many people including me lead very busy lives and have to cut back on sleep. If that is
disturbed all night by aircraft flying overhead that could lead to physical and mental ill

nealth for me and many other peopl.

Please reconsider this proposal and keep the existing conditions attached to the

development of the new runway.

Best Regards





